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Our Ref: CCAE-MO-01347-2024

22nd August 2024

Dear Susan

I refer to your recent correspondence regarding disruptions to postal services being
experienced in the Lucan area.
An Post has statutory responsibility for the Stateâ€™s postal service and the post
office network. The matter you refer to is a direct operational matter for the Board
and management of the company and not one in which I as Minister has any
function. 
 
You should contact Mr Angus Laverty, Public Affairs Manager in An Post directly
regarding your query - email: Angus.Laverty@anpost.ie, Mobile Phone: 087
6867024. 
 
I trust that this is of assistance. 
 

Yours Sincerely

Eamon Ryan T.D.

Minister for Communications, Climate Action and Environment
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